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Board of Directors - No Regular Meeting March 19, 2024 

MEDIA NOTIFICATION 
March 15, 2024 

As determined per Ordinance No. 97-23, the City of Fort Smith Board of Directors will not have a 
regular meeting on Tuesday, March 19, 2024.  
 
The next meeting of the Board of Directors will be a special study session scheduled for 6:00 p.m., 
Monday, March 18, 2024 at the Blue Lion, 101 North 2nd Street, which the agenda for same will 
soon be uploaded to the City of Fort Smith website, www.fortsmithar.gov. 

Thereafter, the next meeting of the Board of Directors will be a regular meeting, which is scheduled 
for 6:00 p.m., Tuesday, March 26, 2024 at the Blue Lion, 101 North 2nd Street. Once finalized, the 
agenda board packet for the regular meeting will be uploaded to the City of Fort Smith website on 
Thursday, March 21, 2024.   
 
Sherri Gard, MMC 
City Clerk 
479-784-2207 
sgard@fortsmithar.gov 
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